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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

It has been quite a busy week here. The main event was the winter concert that 
took place on Wednesday night. Three of our students participated in the event 
after two months of hard work. We are all very proud of their accomplishments. 
There is still chorus available in the springtime if you would like to have your child 
participate. Next up was the Book Fair, which we visited and shopped at on 
Friday. Students who did not purchase a book were able to make a “wish-list” if 
you as parents would like to shop online. Just remember that the final day for 
purchases is Wednesday, December 12th. Finally, we had to end the week by 
saying farewell to our student teacher, Ms. Connell. She has been with us the 
past seven weeks. She was a wonderful addition to our classroom and has done 
so much for our students. We wish her all the best and know she will make an 
amazing teacher! I hope you all have a nice weekend. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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*I’m listing the calendar on here to remind you of important dates each week/month! 


